
Ref No- BBPSMN/2022/67 Date: 06.12.2022

Dear Parent

Greetings!

Please be informed that the winter uniform for Pre-Primary to Class XII will be

available in the school premises on Thursday, 8th December, 2022 from 02:30 pm

to 5:00 pm.

Please note that Full Sleeves Shirt, Trouser, Half Sleeves Sweater and Jackets for

Boys and  Suit, Half Sleeves Sweater and Jackets for Girls would be available

with the vendor on the above mentioned day.

Kindly adhere to the mentioned slots:

S.No Class Time Slot

1 Pre-Primary & Primary 2:30 pm to 3:30 pm

2 Seniors 3:30 pm to 5 pm

Thanks and Regards

Ms. Rekha Budakoti Ms. Akanksha S. Setia Mr. Harsh Kumar
(Headmistress-Pr.) (Vice Principal) (Principal)


